
	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

Back to School means the Annual Back to School BBQ! 

When:  September 11th from 6pm until Dusk  
We will be grilling up some dogs for everyone and are looking forward to catching up with you 

and your kids!  

If you would like to bring something to share, we ask that you follow the below list, so that 
there aren’t too many snacks that the children will not eat:   

Families with last names that begin with: 

A – F: Water flats  

G – L: bag or box of individually sized chip bags 
(No large bags please) 

M – P:  Desserts 

Q – R: Paper Plates 

S – Z: Individually sized drink boxes or pouches  
(No large bottles please, we won’t have cups) 

 
You may bring your items to the school office prior to the BBQ if it is more convenient. 

Children may bring scooters, skateboards, and/or balls as long as they play in the designated 
taped off areas and are supervised by their accompanying adult. 

 

Please return the below RSVP to the office so that we know how many dogs we need 

 

The _________________________ family will attend the Back to School BBQ! 

 

Number of people___________ 

	
  


